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SUBJECT: CURRICULUM REFORMS |1°" SEMESTER EXAMINATIONS [COMMENCEMENT
OF SECOND SEMESTER

Greetings.
I wish to communicate to you as follows:

1  CURRICULUM REFORMS
The process of curriculum reforms, and especially rationalization of programmes, has progressed well
and the report is being finalized for consideration by Senate. The process; guided by the Universities
Act 2012; University Regulations, 2014; CUE Standards and Guidelines 2014, has been sufficiently
collegial. Those who may have additional valuable information can still submit it to the Deputy Vice

Chancellor, Academic Affairs at dvca@uonbi.ac.ke, for consideration.

2 1" SEMESTER EXAMINATIONS
1™ Semester examinations, conducted largely online, have progressed very well and are now coming

to an end. This is to advice that we support students who may have encountered challenges to
undertake special examination during the next examination session. In the meantime, there is need to
complete marking and grading within the stipulated four (4) weeks.

3  COMMENCEMENT OF 2"’ SEMESTER
The second semester commenced on 1% February 2021. 1™ year students in the College of

Humanities and Social Sciences (CHSS) have now reported for On-campus Learning. Senate
approved adoption of blended learning whereby Online classes will continue in combination with
limited face - face sessions where necessary. During this time, Staff and Students should remain
vigilant with respect to COVID - 19 containment Guidelines and Protocols prescribed by the
Government of Kenya and the Ministry of Health.
Special attention should be paid to the following:

a) Proper use of appropriate face masks

b) Maintenance of physical and social distancing

¢) Frequent Hand Washing/ Sanitizing.
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